
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 3/24/2014 3:54:49 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Questions for Interview

Meredith:

Thank you for sending the questions over and yes I can be there by 12:40 pm.

Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 9:56 AM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: Questions for Interview

Ray,

Below are questions for the interview. We definitely plan to cover the first four and then 
maybe one of the other three. Please let me know if you have any feedback on the questions. 
We really appreciate you taking the time. The audience is all supervisors in Geisha’s 
organization.
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Also, would you have time to arrive at 12:40? It would be a good opportunity for you to meet 
Pat. If not, we can schedule for another time.

Thanks,

Meredith

1. Please tell us about you and your role at SED?

2 What is SED's role at the CPUC?

3. What issues are SED focused on?

4. What feedback would you give to PG&E?

5. What compliance or other trends do you see with utilities?

6. What is SED's expectation of the utilities in responding to incidents and providing 
information to the CPUC?

7. What do you hope to see more of from the utilities?

PG&E fs committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/

SB GT&S 0276737

http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/

